
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 1st April 

 

This week I would like to give a shout out to 

‘Daisy Dawkins’ in Year 4. Daisy is one of a select 

few children chosen to represent Britain at the 

World Dance Championships in Spain. We can’t 

wait to hear how well she does. “Go Daisy!” 

On a similar note, we held ‘Dance Club’ last night 

in the school hall. The children kindly invited me 

to have a look and be their audience and I have 

to say what they did was lovely. The level of 

concentration and the sheer delight on their 

faces was truly touching. If there are any more 

would be dancers out there, please do encourage 

them to come along. 

  

After School Club 

There will be no after school club next Friday. 

We have coffee and cake until 3.30pm and then 

as many staff as possible will be encouraged to 

take an early leave from school in readiness for 

the Easter break. 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

Lockwood Primary School 

Newsletter  

 

 
 

 

 

School Meals 
As of Monday May 2nd the cost of a 

school dinner is to rise by 20p. To 

reduce the impact on our families school 

is prepared to absorb 50% of this and 

therefore a school dinner will cost £2.20 

a day as of 2/5/22. 

It would greatly help the school manage 

this, if families could clear outstanding 

Parent Pay debts by Friday 29th April. 

 

 
Y4/Y5/Y6 Swimming 
We re-start swimming lessons next week 

with Year 4.  

Year 5 and 6 will both get swimming 

lessons after Easter, letters will be sent 

home advising of dates and times.  

Children would be better wearing PE kits 

on these days they swim as it is usually 

easier to get on and off.  
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Gates 
Just a reminder that gates and doors open 

on a morning between 8:30am (Nursery) and 

8:35am (the rest of school). 

They will be closed at 8:50am and at this 

point children will need to come into school 

through the front door as teachers will have 

completed registers.  

 

Open Afternoon 
Our doors are open on Monday from 3-

4:30pm for our children to share their 

favourite work with you. Year 2 parents will 

have the opportunity to meet Mrs Robson 

who will be taking the children until the end 

of the year. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Parents Questionnaires 
I will be putting out parental questionnaires 

in all classrooms. All completed 

questionnaires will be entered into a raffle 

to win a lovely Easter hamper that can be 

viewed in the entrance on Monday 

afternoon.  

Easter Celebrations 
Our stack of Easter eggs for the raffle 

is now huge! Too many eggs to be 

counted. Numbers cost just 50p each 

and at present well over 50% of takers 

would win an egg. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coffee and Cake 
Please join us on Friday afternoon for 

coffee and cake. We open at 2pm and 

from 2:30pm children can join you for a 

drink or can be collected and taken 

home. All donations of cake very gladly 

received.  

 

 
 

For Rock speed: 

Evie B and Daisy D (Both Y4) 

Cole H and Mav B (Y6 and Y5) 



 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

Reception: Izabella 

Year 1: Teddy 

Year 2: Lilly 

Year 3: Tommy 

Year 4: Evie Brown 

Year 5: Victoria 

Year 6: Corey 
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Stars of the week 
 

Reception: James 

Year 1: Dolcie-Elise 

Year 2: Presley 

     George 

Year 3: Mia M 

     Jacob 

Year 4: Sasha 

     Esme 

Year 5: Max 

    Ava 

Year 6: Ruby 

     Mylo 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

House Points to date: 

      Red:1255 

    Yellow:1306 

      Blue:1125 

    Green:973 

This week’s attendance award 

goes to Reception with 95.2%. 

 

Well Done! 

I’m hoping the 

children in the 

Green house have 

an amazing week 

and overtake the 

Yellows! 


